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Solar Bench
I have not followed up on the wifi. The mayor has not chosen a date for dedicating the bench. A sign 
explaining the bench and its functions is a good idea.

Pollinator Habitat
• The big news is that the city has agreed to replace the deteriorating staircase and create a paved 

path linking the habitat to the Harmar river trail; we also have tentative approval for a bench at 
the city's expense, but that is not yet confirmed. Once there are details, we can submit the 
updates to Dupont.

• The Broughton Preserve has donated seeds of various native species for the habitat. Needed: 
volunteers for winter sowing.


